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Administrator’s News... 
Happy New Year! I can’t believe a new year is already upon 

us. We are so excited to see what this new year brings. 
Thank you to all the parent’s for the wonderful Christmas 
gifts we loved them. We had so much fun at all of our hol-
iday events and thank you for all your participation  and 

donations to make this season special. :Parents we appre-
ciate you! Please remember we to check your child’s extra 
clothes and make sure they are weather appropriate. Tui-
tion payments are due in a timely manner, if they are not 

paid on time there will be a $40 late fee. We would like to 
welcome Ms. Nieve to the Wellington family. Please re-

member if you refer a family and they enroll there will be 
a $50 credit on your account. Please leave some positive 
reviews on our Wellington page. The class that has the 

most reviews will earn a pizza party. We look forward to 
what the new year will bring.  We wish our families a very 

happy New Year! 

Love,  

Ms. Taryn and Ms. Kathy 

Happy Birthday from Wellington South Cape                                          
Emma W. 1/16  

                              Miles B. 1/17  

                                 Jackson l. 1/17 

                              Aaron C. 12/30 

                              Ms. Fiona 12/28 

Dates to Remember 

1/1 Wellington Closed 

1/12 Parent Appreciation 

1/15 Wellington Closed Teacher Duty 

Day 



Happy New Year to           
everyone! All is well in the 
nursery and our babies are 

doing great! We are working 
on getting our older babies 
to use the push toys and 
transition to walking. Our   
little ones are practicing 

tummy time and learning how 
to play around others on the 
floor. Please remember to  

label all bottles and lids with 
the first and last name. 
Please bring one or more    

extra changes of clothes and 
that they fit and are weath-

er appropriate. Thank you 
for sharing your baby with 

us. Thank you for all of your 
sweet gifts during the holi-
day season. Have an amazing 

month.  

 

Love Your Nursery Teachers, 

Ms. Kerry, and Ms. Aaliyah 

Happy New Year! We are so      
excited to start 2024 off with a 
bang.  Thank you parents for all 

your gifts during the holiday   
season we truly appreciate 

them.  We have welcomed four 
new friends to our awesome class, 

Laylani, Liam, Jackson, and 
Miles.  We are excited to watch 
them learn and grow with us. We 

also have Aaron who has moved up 
to the D2 class, we wish you the 

best.   

 

This month we talk all about win-
ter wonderlands.  We will be         

exploring a lot of new things to 
keep mastering all our             

milestones.   

  

Please make sure to always have 
back up clothes available in      

cubbies, we don't have clothes to 
back up with. We are in need of 

clothes donations for all classes if 
you are able to donate.   

Happy New Year from your D1 
teachers! 

Connie & Z'uria  



Welcome 2024! I hope  
everyone had a great     

holiday season. This month 
we’re talking about the 
winter season. Our class 
will be learning about the 
letters Q,R, S, and T and 

the   numbers 11,12 and 13. 
Please welcome our new 

friends Layla and Sutton to 
our class. Also please      

remember to check your 
child’s changes of clothes 

to make sure they are 
weather appropriate. 

We’re excited for all the 
fun things this year will 

bring. Thank you for all of 
the gifts and donations I 

truly appreciate all of you. 
We would like to wish you a 

very Happy new Year! 

 

Love Always, Miss Kelsey 

HAPPY HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!  

     Its officially 2024 and 
we are gonna kick off the 
new year with some new 

learning!!! We are gonna dive 
into what winter is all about. 
We will play with "snow," and 

make a winter wonderland 
out of our homemade snow-
flakes and more!! We will 

continue learning our alpha-
bet, Q-S and our numbers 11
-20. Thank you all for help-

ing our new teacher, Ms. 
Nieve feel welcomed to the 
family. And a special thank 
you to all of the families 

who gifted us presents this 
year. We couldn't be more 

thankful. Our children are a 
blessing. Thank you for 

sharing your child with us.  

      Love, 

     Ms. Brooke & Ms. Nieve 
 



VPK is working really hard  as the year starts to 
transition  from being VPK’ERS to                   

Kindergarteners. I am so proud of them all. 2024 
will be so exciting! We will be talking about let-

ters T, U, V, W, and X and we will be talking 
about the numbers 19,20,21,22,23. This month 
we will also be going over endings ot, ooy, ock, 
and ing.Thank you for all your graduation dona-
tions of giftcards and all the beautiful gifts for 
the holidays. We would like to welcome Ms. Mari-

sa to our class. We are so excited for the new 
changes coming to the VPK class. Please remem-
ber to label first and last name on your child’s 

water bottle. Parents if your child has grown out 
of he or shes clothing we are now accepting do-

nations for our extra clothes in case of acci-
dents. Please make sure your child has extra 

changes of clothes in their cubby and that they 
are weather appropriate. We would like to wish 

all of our families a very Happy  New Year.  

 

Love, Ms, Danielle and Ms. Marisa 





 

 

Winter Wonderland  

 

Ages 0-2  

Letters: Q,R,S,T 

Numbers: 0,1, 2 

Shapes: Diamond and Hexagon 

Colors: Blue and White 

 

 

Developmental Threes, Fours & VPK 

      Letters: Q,R,S,T 

Numbers: 11,12,13 

Shapes: Diamond and Hexagon  

Colors: Blue and White   




